RE: NEW COUNCIL LOGO

Michelle [michelle@coremp.co.za)

You forwarded this message on 8/3/2011 5:24 AM.
Semt:  Tho 57552011 8:32 AM
T ‘Gideon Oelofze’

Hi Gideon,

Sure, no problem.

Since Jasper consultants have taken over the management of the Trucking Wellness website we are now able to reach our exact target audience and
the increase the number of visitors on a monthly basis. The service is fast, professional and friendly which is much needed and appreciated in the fast
and busy business environment that we work in. A rating out of ten would be a ten.

Hope that helps.

Regards

Michelle

From: Gideon Oelofse [mailto: Gideono@jasper.co.za] SNext | “#Previous
Sent: 03 May 2011 11:38 AM

To: "Michelle'

Subject: RE: NEW COUNCIL LOGO

Hi Michelle,

The changes have been made to the website.
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